
 

 

TO ALL IAMAW MEMBERS 
EMPLOYED BY AIR TRANSAT,  

CREW AND STATION MANAGEMENT 
(BADE-PSS) 

TENTATIVE AGREEMENT 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters,  
 
Your Bargaining Committee is pleased to announce that after a lengthy and 
challenging bargaining process that included the full allowance of conciliation and 
mediation, that a tentative agreement has been reached. This tentative agreement is 
fully endorsed and supported by your bargaining committee and is subject to a 
ratification vote by our membership. 
 
The tentative agreement includes the following and more: Substantial wage increases, 
Accelerated wage progressions, Improved and reinforced language, increases in 
premiums, Increases in time off …. 
 
A copy of the tentative agreement shall be sent to you via your personal email on July 
17, 2023. If you don’t receive your copy of the tentative agreement please reach out to 
your negotiating committee at aimta.badepss@gmail.com.  
Your local Bargaining Committee member(s) will be hosting information meetings on 
July 18, 2023. More details on times and location will follow shortly. 
 
We thank you for your continued support. 
 
In solidarity, 
 
Maud Laplante – Cheffe déléguée 
Marie-Pierre Chapleau – Membre du Comité de Négociation 
Sylvie Audet – Membre du Comité de Négociation  

 
Peter Tsoukalas 
General Chairperson, Transportation District 140 
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